BAS FACULTY COMMITTEE REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE
The BAS Faculty Committee met Friday, September 5, 2008, 10:00 a.m. in the Berg Conference Room.
Those Present:  Jay Larson, Steve Baker, Scott Hennefer, Tracy Shane, Jan King, Jim Elithorp, Ed Nickel, Glen Tenney, Delores Whittaker (Support Staff)

	I. BAS DEGREE APPLICANTS REVIEWED:
       Digital Information Emphasis                        1 Accepted – 1 Under Review

       Instrumentation Emphasis                              2 Accepted 

       Land Survey/Geomatics Emphasis                3 Accepted – 2 Declined

       Management in Technology                         18 Accepted

       Total Applicants Accepted:                          24

	
	
	
	
	 
	
	
	


II. PROBATIONARY STUDENTS REVIEWED:
Seven student files were reviewed.  Jan King reported that the letters normally generated to students regarding probation were not done this summer.  Staff shortages have caused a backlog of tasks and this is one that has fallen by the way side.  Students are aware of the grade requirement, these were simply reminders.  Jan will generate a list of students that would have received these letters.  Also, if you need a transcript from Admissions and Records Jan can pull them out of order for you to obtain feedback.  They are running about two months behind and don’t expect that to change.

III. OTHER 

· Tracy Shane reported that she has students that have contacted her although they have not yet applied to the program.  Tessa Bradford has 2 Associate of Applied Science Degrees, one in Equine Management, and the other in Equine Reproductive Technology from Idaho.   Raola Pete is almost finished with Associate of Applied Science in Ag.  She has her AGS from us already.  Raola just had her third child and is taking some online classes now.  Lisa Shock, Pahrump, will be sending her transcripts so we can determine how close she is to finishing her Associates so she can apply to the program.  Matthew Garton, works for Newmont and is almost finished with his AA degree here at GBC.  He has 3-4 years of work experience with IFA.  Because of this experience he would then qualify and is looking at starting the program shortly.  Tracy had two graduates from her program last year and one more, Lacie Garton that will graduate this spring. 
· Application Questions and Discussion.  An email will be sent to the program advisor when an application is received so they are aware and can start dialog with the student.   

The following wording on the application: “If work experience is required for admission to the program (i.e., If you received any degree other than an A.A.S.), Check this box and attachment documents.” will be changed to read:  Resume attached (Resume waived only if student has an Associate of Applied Science)

· Review of BAS flyer used by recruiters.  Two programs, Agriculture and Digital Technology, do not have a descriptive paragraph on the flyer for the BAS program.  The other programs were asked to review their paragraphs and return any changes to Delores.  These updates will be forwarded to Joyce in Media Services.  

· Online versions of FIN 310, MGT 310 and MGT 441 are now being developed to be taught this spring.
Submitted by Delores Whittaker, Support Staff

